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12th February 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This half term has been very difficult for everyone.  I wanted to share with you the positive 
feedback I have received from all of our class teachers about the commitment and attitude 
to learning children have shown in completing remote learning tasks and taking part in live 
check-ins.  This has been a learning curve for us all.  Many children have completed every 
task and to a high standard. 

I would like to add my praise to your child and to you for supporting their learning.  The 
effort you have put in to completing their school work has not gone unnoticed by us.  We 
understand that some of you may not be able to support your children to do every task as 
you have other things to juggle such as your own work or siblings also trying to complete 
on-line work.  That is fine.  Please do not worry about this and please don’t feel guilty.  We 
will support your child in any way we need to, to support them to ‘catch-up’ with their 
learning.  This is our passion as educators and what we’re trained to do.  All children and all 
schools are in the same boat.   

Thank you so much for your continued support.  Stay safe, and all the very best to you and 
your families.  I hope you manage to have some down time over half term. 

 
Best wishes, 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Helen King  
(Headteacher) 
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